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Bepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

SGOD-2024-
To : SGOD Chief
Attention: Marjun B. Rebosquillo, SEPS-Planning & Research
/
Subject : REQUEST OF DEPED-DAVAO DEL SUR FOR MR. REBOSQUILLO
TO SERVE AS ADJUDICATOR IN THE 2024 DIVISION RESEARCH
CONGRESS
Date y November 7, 2024

This has reference to the attached basic communication from the Schools
Division Superintendent of Davao Del Sur, Lorenzo E. Mendoza inviting Mr.
Marjun Rebosquillo to be one of the adjudicators of the 2024 Division Research
Congress on November 12, 2024 at Viewpoint Hotel, Bataan Street, Digos City.

Anent thereto, Mr. Rebosquillo is requested to attend in the said activity.
His attendance in the said activity is on Official Time only.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

For and in the absence of the
Schools Division Superintendent

. }&l o< H/’I/Mf
SOLLIE B. OLIVER, JD, MATE

SGOD Chief
Officer-In-Charge
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November 6, 2024

DR. MELANIE P. ESTACIO, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Digos City Division
Digos City, Davao del Sur
Attention: MARJUN REBOSQUILLO
SEPS, Planning and Research
Digos City Division

Madam:

Greetings!

This has reference to the forthcoming 2024 Division Research Congress. The Schools
Division of Davao del Sur through the Planning and Research unit is organizing a
research congress to provide platform for researchers to disseminate their Basic
Education Research outputs.

In line with this, we hope to invite Mr. Marjun Rebosquillo to join us in this advocacy to
be one of our adjudicators for the said event on November 12, 2024, at the Viewpoint
Hotel, Bataan street, Digos City, Province of Davao del Sur. Given his esteemed position
and expertise, his presence at the said congress will be of great help especially in
providing technical assistance on how we could improve our research work.

Moreover, the abovementioned congress aims to: 1. Disseminate research outputs for
future reference of educators for interventional classroom programs/projects/activities;
2. Acquire evidence-based interventions, pedagogy, and educational innovations from
local and international researches; and 3. Present research policy briefs for future policy
recommendations and endorsements.

For further inquiries and clarifications on this matter, please contact Dr. Kirk Sonny Gil
P. Heruela via email at kirksonnygil.heruela@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you and we look forward to receiving a positive response from you.

Very truly yours,

Address: Northern Paligue, Padada, Davao del Sur
Telephone Number: (082) 553-4288

Email Address: SDS.davsur@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depeddavaodelsur.ph
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